
Memorandum 

 
   To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

 

   From: Sue I. Bostwick 

 

   Date: November 10, 2022 

 

   Re: Resolution – Correction to the Apportionment Report 

 

 

 

 

Three corrections are needed to the apportionment report. All are newly approved millages. The first being 

Livingston County Veterans for the millage amount of .0564.  Fowlerville Library District has had .9419 

millage approved. During the August election the Township of Green Oak was approved .5905 mill for debt on 

a fire station. The request was bogged down with the Bonding Agent and not returned to the township in a 

timely manner. The veterans and Fowlerville Library millages are contingent upon the final certification of the 

election. Also, there are four corrections on the special assessments reported by the townships. Marion, 

Conway, both missed a special assessment levy, while both Brighton City and Howell City have added a special 

to the winter levy.  

 

 

 

If you have any question regarding this matter, please contact me. 

 


